
 

Sign Up for Haz-Mat 

Training Classes 

For anyone who did not 

attend the Haz-Mat refresher 

training that was offered at 

the PASHA Building from 

May 24th through June 4th, 

you must report to the 

Dispatch Center and sign up 

for Haz-Mat makeup classes. 

We will contact people who 

sign up to schedule dates. 


